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NÜRBURGRING 2020
The news about the decision of the german government in November to
impose a lockdown as a breakwater was only very pleasing at first, we hoped
to be able to start in December with much lower Covid numbers. 

However, the health department of the Nürburgring region has now taken the
position not to process any more applications and is the opinion that probably
no events will be permitted at the Nürburgring until mid-December. 
 
At the end of the week, the Nürburgring has sent us a very nice e-mail
expressing their regret, but also giving us the oppertunity to keep the date in
March.

Also the race track in Most has closed due to the current situation and will
probably not open again this year. 

The circuit in Norway (Rudskogen) has also declined for 2021 so that the
race at Nürburgring will still the next race. It will be the first of the 2021
season and the date is fixed. 

6./7.3.2021
We will write automotive history with a few months delay.

Klaus Schäfer serial winner 2019 with Erik Schilb Captain of the serial winners 2020 (c)
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WINNER of the 2020 season
Klaus Schäfer has agreed to hand over the winner´s trophy to the winner of
the 2020 season. We will celebrate the cup handover at the beginning of the
2021 race at the Nürburgring. 

For the first time in history of the eco Grand Prix we have not only one winner
but a complete team at the podium! Also place 2 and 3 are occupied by the
complete teams. 
The result of the first and only race of the 2020 season is therefore the
ranking of the season:  https://ecograndprix.com/season-2020/schauinsland

 
Refund of all participation fees
At this point we would like to thank all those who had already transferred the
entry fees for the Nürburgring.

For organisational reasons we cannot carry over the entry fees into the next
year, because from 2021 the German eco Grand Prix e.V. will take over the
organisation of the races in Germany.

Die Asociatia eco Grand Prix in Bucharest will continue to organise the races
outside Germany. 

 
All entry fees will be transferred back 100% next week. You can then go
shopping in our shop ;)

CHRISTMAS PRESENTS
We have filled the eco Grand Prix Shop with gifts, which will be delivered to
all costumers in December. Calendars, mugs, caps, license plate holders,
helmets,... everything that makes the heart of an ecoGP fan beat faster.

eco Grand Prix helmet (c) ecograndprix.com

Give joy and support us at the same time with our #racingforfuture projects
for a better future for our children.

Here you can find the Shop: https://shop.ecograndprix.com

REGISTRATION for the season 2021
Team ENERIX has already registered for all races 2021 that have been
announced so far. We are looking forward to our next registrations.

TEAM REGISTRATION

We will now continue to work on the international expansion of the racing
series with the focus on accelerating the transition to sustainable mobility and
motivating manufacturers to further optimise electric car technology.
Your
Rafael de Mestre
#racingforfuture 
#ecogp #ecograndprix
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